Mike Weisenborn

From: Benton Haskamp

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 4:44 PM
To: Mike Weisenborn

Subject: RE: Freddy's

Itisa 1inch.

Ben Haskamp| Water Utilities Analyst
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063
816.969.1930 | Iswater.net | benton.haskamp@cityofls.net

5] LEE'S SUMMIT

MISSOURI

From: Mike Weisenborn

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 4:26 PM
To: Benton Haskamp

Subject: Freddy's

Ben,

Here is another one. They are relocating the existing meters for this project. | need to know what size meter was at 194
NW Oldham Pkwy.

Thanks

Yours ?’F‘M.-"s?,

Mike Weisenborn | Commercial Plans Examiner
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063
816.969.1200 | cityofLS.net | Mike.Weisenborn@cityofls.et

5] LEE'S SUMMIT

MISSOURI




